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Upcoming NR - New Piece of Publ ic Art in Chinatown 

Dear Mayor and Council, 
On August 26, a new piece of public art wil l be installed in Ch inatown to highlight Ch inese Canadian cultural 
heritage. The neon artwork piece by Paul Wong displays the Ch inese characters lidJ'tUI- $,, which translates 
as ~altwater City Vancouver-81 commemorates Wong[! early memories of the neighbourhood. The piece was 
commissioned by the City as part of Wong's year-long Occupying Chinatown residency and it will be placed on 
the site of the old City Hall near the Carnegie Community Centre. 
The City w ill issue a news release in both Engl ish and Simpl ified Chinese on August 27 to publicize the installation. 
Best, 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
604.873.7627 I sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 

Pronouns: he, him, his 

E 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 




